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Picture: PaulCalbar/E+/Getty Images The Bible is enlightening no matter what religion you follow. William Shakespeare's words have endured for centuries and have not only entertained but inspired people. In space and time, everyone knows about the Bible and William Shakespeare.Beyond is a book for religious study, the Bible is unique in itself. It was originally written in Hebrew, Aramaic and Greek. At
one point in history, Greek was the most widely spoken language. At about 611,000 words long in the original languages, it's a lengthy read. More than 40 authors contributed to the Books of the Bible. These authors came from different walks of life. Some parts were written by kings, but others were written by farmers, fishermen, pastors, and many others. With so many authors contributing more than
611,000 words, it's no wonder the Bible is so quoting. Regarded by many as the greatest playwright in the world, William Shakespeare captured the hearts of readers in his spare time and continues to do so to this day. The Bard has written 38 games and 154 sonnets. His old English can be confusing with phrases like that. and that's why you are, but there's always something for everyone. You don't have
to move mountains. Just take a few minutes to answer our questions, and see if you can achieve greatness with bard and biblical knowledge! TRIVIA Can you identify these Bible books if we take all the vo vo vo vo vo vo vo vo vocals? 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min TRIVIA Which Book of the Bible Came First? 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min TRIVIA EASY Is this character from the Bible or Shakespeare Play? 6 Minute Quiz 6
Min PERSONALITY Can we guess if you've ever read the Bible? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min TRIVIA can you select real Bible books and avoid fakes? 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min TRIVIA Can you match the discicipation to the Bible Verse? 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min TRIVIA Bible Expert should be able to get most of these questions correct. Can you? 6 Minutes Quiz 6 Min TRIVIA Bible Trivia Quiz 6 Minutes Quiz 6 Min TRIVIA
Do you know the VIP Bible? 6 minute quiz 6 Min TRIVIA MEDIUM Two truths and a lie: Bible Quiz 7 Minute Quiz 7 Min How much do you know about dinosaurs? What is octane rating? And how do you use the correct noun? Luckily for you, HowStuffWorks Play is here to help. Our award winning website offers reliable, easy to use explanations about how the world works. From fun quizzes that bring joy to
your day, to compelling photos and fascinating lists, HowStuffWorks Play offers something for everyone. Sometimes we explain how things work, other times we ask you, but we are always exploring in the name of fun! Because learning is fun, so stay with us! Playing quizzes is free! We send trivial questions and personality tests to your inbox every week. By clicking Sign Up, you agree to our Privacy Policy
and confirm that you are 13 years of age or older. Copyright © 2020 InfoSpace Holdings, LLC, System1 Company Image: Robert Hatch Out? The Bible is full of stories and characters that have played a big role in shaping our culture. Whether you are particularly religious or not, there is no denying the impact these works have had on people around the world for hundreds of years. Due to the influence of
the Bible, his style was often imitated and themes and others were borrowed from him for centuries. She was the inspiration for most of the greatest works of art in the Western world in hundreds of years. His moral lessons, images and more can be found in many things old and new. The Bible itself has been written by a large number of people for a long time. It has also been translated countless times,
with these translations often translated over and over again. This makes his style interesting, but generally incredibly inconsistent. In many cases, entire passages of the Bible even contradict each other. If you are a Bible expert who thinks that you can choose real verses from fake, and can't be tempted by passages from other works, put your Bible knowledge to the test with this biblical quiz. TRIVIA Do you
know if these Bible verses are real or fictional? 7 Minute Quiz 7 Min PERSONALITY Which Bible Verse Describes You? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min TRIVIA can you select real Bible books and avoid fakes? 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min TRIVIA Can you match the discicipation to the Bible Verse? 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min TRIVIA Bible Expert should be able to get most of these questions correct. Can you? 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min
TRIVIA MEDIUM Influential Women from Bible Quiz 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min TRIVIA Can you complete these Bible verses that most Christians know by heart? 6 Minutes Quiz 6 Min TRIVIA Are these quotes from the Bible or Shakespeare? 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min TRIVIA Influential Stories From Bible Quiz 7 Minute Quiz 7 Min TRIVIA How well do you know these Super Common Bible Verses? 7 minute quiz 7 Min
How much do you know about dinosaurs? What is octane rating? And how do you use the correct noun? Luckily for you, HowStuffWorks Play is here to help. Our award winning website offers reliable, easy to use explanations about how the world works. From fun quizzes that bring joy to your day, to compelling photos and fascinating lists, HowStuffWorks Play offers something for everyone. Sometimes we
explain how things work, other times we ask you, but we are always exploring in the name of fun! Because learning is fun, so stay with us! Playing quizzes is free! We send trivial questions and personality tests to your inbox every week. By clicking Sign Up, you agree to our Privacy Policy and confirm that you are 13 years of age or older. Copyright © 2020 InfoSpace Holdings, LLC, System1 Company
d3sign When times are tough and it feels like there's nothing there that can help them better, we have to rely on God. Whether your relationship with God is one that has been established for many years, or one that is only just beginning, everyone has passed the time in life in which they needed inspiration to continue, start or remain consistent. And while there are many self help books to read and pep
conversations to receive from friends and family, there are also many inspiring Bible verses to help you make the change you want. Although it is easy to feel alone in times when we have become discouraged, the Bible reminds us that we can always believe and rely on God before anyone else. Likewise, we can be inspired through the stories of those in the Bible. From Genesis to Revelation, there are a
number of verses to help you keep you inspired by the day. 1 of 19 1 Corinthians 10:13 No temptation has overtaken you that it is not common for a person. God is faithful, and he will not allow you to be tempted beyond your abilities, but temptation will also provide a path to escape that you may be able to endure. The good news: While it feels like we are alone in our suffering, we can find peace knowing
that God will help us get through it. 2 of 19 Deuteronomy 20:4 For the Lord, your God is the one who goes with you to fight for you against your enemies to give you victory. The good news: No matter what our battles are, God make sure you go before you solve the problem. 3 of 19 2 Corinthians 12:9-10 But he told me: My grace is sufficient for you, because my power is perfect in weakness. Therefore, I
will brag all the more joyfully with my groin, so that Christ's power rests on me. For the sake of Christ, then I am satisfied with weaknesses, insults, hardships, persecution and calamity. When I'm weak, I'm strong. The good news: It's easy to think that our worldly weaknesses are a negative trait, but it is in those moments that God's power can shine through us. 4 of 19 2 Thessalonians 3:3 But the Lord is
faithful. He'll set you up and protect you from the bad guy. The good news: We may not always understand God's plan, but he is constantly faithful in getting His best. 5 of 19 Joshua 1:9 I did not order you? Be strong and brave. Do not be alarmed and be horrified, because the Lord, your God is with you wherever you are. The good news: Despite the difficulties life throws in your way, you can be sure of
knowing that God will never leave or leave you. 6 of 19 Psalm 55:22 Casts his burden on the Lord, and he will keep you; will never allow the righteous to move. The good news: Your burden may be too great for you to wear alone, but there is nothing too great for God. 7 of 19 Matthew 11:28 Come to me, all who work and are hard loaded, and I will rest you. The good news: There are times when we all feel
exhausted from what life throws at us, but God has the ability to change our lives at any given moment. 8 of 19 Nahum 1:7 The Lord is good, a fortress on a day of trouble; knows those who take refuge in it. The good news: Life can throw us unhappy, premature and uncomfortable but trust in God's goodness and grace can save us. 9 of 19 Romans 8:28 And we know that for those who love God, all things
work together for good, for those who are called according to his purpose. The good news: We may not know God's plans for us entirely, but we know that His plan is to prosper and grow us. Those two things should rest for us in difficult times. 10 of 19 Romans 8:38-39 Because I am sure that neither death, nor life, nor angels, nor rulers, nor present things, nor things that come, nor powers, nor height or
depth, nor anything else in all creations, will be able to separate us from God's love in Christ Jesus, our Lord. The good news: There is nothing you can do to make God stop loving you. 11 of 19 James 1:2-4 Count all this joy, my brethren, when you meet exams of various kinds, because you know that testing your faith produces endurance. And let perseverance have its full effect that you can be perfect and
complete, lacking in anything. The good news: Without testing your faith, you'll never know how strong you are. 12 of 19 Mark 10:27 Jesus looked at them and said, With man it is impossible, but not with God; all things possible with God.' The good news: No matter how difficult things may seem, or how impossible the situation may feel, God has the ability to bring light into any dark situation. 13 of 19 Psalm
37:23-24 The Lord makes firm thy besal of whoever is enjoying himself in it; although he may stumble, he will not fall, because the Lord defends him with his hand. The good news: As long as you place your trust in God, you will not disappoint. 14 of 19 Psalm 23:5-6 You will prepare a table in front of me in the presence of my enemies. You anointed my head with oil; my cup is overflowing. Surely your
goodness and love will follow me through all the days of my life, and I will dwell in the house of the Lord at all. The good news: God is not just with you in the moments when there are big battles being fought. He is with you all the time and fight for you. 15 of 19 John 14:27 Peace I am leaving with you; my peace of mind, which I give you. Not the way the world gives you. Don't let your hearts bother or be
afraid. The good news: God's love and protection did not hesitate as in the world. You can find peace knowing that there is nothing God cannot do for you. 16 of 19 1 Peter 5:7 Cast all your concerns on him because he cares about you. The good news: God will never disappoint, betray or leave you. He'll always make sure you're protected. 17 of 19 Philipps 4:11-13 Not that I would speak from wanting
because I learned to be satisfied under any circumstances I am. I know how to get along with humble means, and I also know how to live in prosperity; At all times I have learned the secret of being fulfilled and hungry, both with the abundance and suffering they need. I can do all the things through Him that strengthen me. The good news: Regardless of you can get through this with the help of the Lord. 18
of 19 John 1:5 The light shines in the darkness, and darkness has not overcome it. The good news: No matter how dark times may seem in your life, God's love and light can always banish darkness. 19 of 19 2 Corinthians 4:17-18 For our light and momentary problems, they achieve eternal glory for us, which far outweighs them all. So we will not fix our eyes on what is visible, but on what is invisible,
because what is seen is temporary, but what is invisible is eternal. The good news: We will still have real joy and complete fullness after this life is over. So, although prosperity and abundance can be felt now, knowing that there is something eternal along the way is even better. Better.
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